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Mary Rose School 2021-2022

To: All parents
Date: 26" October, 2021

Monthly Circular (November)

Till 22 October 2021, over 95% of school staff have received at least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine.
As for students who aged 12 or above, around 50% of them have received at least one dose of
COVID-19 vaccine. No classes have reached 70% vaccination rate.

In view of the above mentioned circumstance, the school would continue to implement half-day
face-to-face schooling in November 2021. Class hours would be from 9:00 a.m. —12:00 p.m.

The above mentioned arrangement would be effective till 30 November 2021. It would then be
reviewed and may be apt to changes depending on the development of the COVID-19 epidemic
and the vaccination rate of students.

As the EDB would permit schools with good vaccination rate of students to arrange more learning
time, we would like parents to submit a photocopy of your child’s COVID-19 vaccination record to
the school if he/she has received at least one dose of COVID-19 vaccine to allow the school to
make suitable class arrangements.

Students are required to wear winter school uniform starting from 15™ November 2021, Monday
onwards. In the meantime, students may wear either summer or winter uniform according to
personal preference. Students may wear only white or dark blue sweater. Please put down
student’s name on all of the school uniforms for recognition.

School will be closed on 26" November, 2021 (Friday) for the Staff Development Day.

For recording purposes, students who aged 11 or above and have applied for the juvenile identity
card, please make a copy of the ID card and hand in the copy to school.

To prevent the spread of diseases such as COVID-19 and influenza in school, parents/guardians
please record the temperature of your child on the Student’s Handbook every day before sending

him/her to school.

Fees for November, 2021 will be charged via autopay on 30" November, 2021.

<If you have any enquiries, please contact the school social worker.>

Mary Rose School



